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22 May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian 

 

FINAL Arrangements for the CAST of MARY POPPINS. 

 

Arrival Arrangements 

Pupil Cast Members should be brought to St. Patrick’s Hall on the evening of each 

show (Tuesday 23rd May, Wednesday 24th May and Friday 26th May) at 5.30pm to 

enter via the STAGE DOOR to the right of the main St. Patrick’s Hall entrance.  

 

Children should arrive DRESSED IN COSTUME 

 

When children enter the hall via the Stage Door, they should make their way upstairs 

to the Minor Hall where they will be met by staff and they will get their make up on, 

ready for the performance. 

        

Collection Arrangements 

After the finale of the show, staff will escort pupils off the stage and up to the Minor 

Hall where they will line up in their class lines. This is to ensure that staff know 

which adults are collecting each child. If parents have been in the audience they will 

be asked to wait until children have made their way upstairs. If parents are at the 

outside doors they will also be asked to wait until children have made their way 

upstairs. We anticipate that children may be collected between 9.15pm and 9.30pm 

approximately. We do respectfully ask parents for their support and patience 

when collecting children as their safety and safeguarding is paramount to us.  
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Costume Arrangements 

As mentioned children should arrive at the hall in their costume. 

Children will bring their costume home with them each night, so please ensure that it 

is kept in a safe place ready to wear again in pristine condition ready for the next 

evening’s performance!  

 

We would just like to thank everyone for their ongoing support for Mary Poppins. 

Our children have worked so hard and are so enthusiastic and excited and we are so 

proud of them and delighted that they are getting this opportunity to shine on the stage 

of St. Patrick’s Hall.  

 

Here’s to a brilliant show! 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

Mrs Bridget Wilders  

(Principal) 


